
Follow ICC Hampton on Social Media:

2150 Cunningham Drive
Hampton, VA 23666

Website: www.icchampton.org
Email: churchoffi  ce@icchampton.org

Phone: (757) 826-0393
Fax: (757) 825-0855

Offi  ce Hours: Mon-Th urs, 9:00 a.m. -  5:30 p.m.
Weekend Liturgies

Sat at 5:30 p.m., Sun at 8:30 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.
Weekday Liturgies 

Tues 12:15 p.m., Wed & Th urs at 8:30 a.m.
Reconciliation

Saturdays 4:30-5:00 p.m. or by appointment

November 18, 2018
Th irty-Th ird Sunday

in Ordinary Time
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Coff ee Corner

Feast Day of the Immaculate 
Conception, December 7, 
2018, is the kick off  for our 
year long celebration of 
ICC’s 50th Anniversary!  
Sign up in the commons to 
help with the Reception aft er 
the Mass! We are looking for 
volunteers to help with the 
reception and also reception 
food donations.  

Visit the table in the commons or icchampton.
org/50thanniversary for more info on our 50th 
Anniversary!

50th Anniversary

Th ank you to all our many 
dedicated volunteers who 
worked the Keane Event 
with Cardinal Cupich on 
Friday.  Cardinal was so 
appreciative of our parish 
and its community.

Post-Keane Discussion:
November 18, 2018, 9:45am
In the Fr. French Room

Season tickets for the 2019 Bishop Keane Institute 
Season will be on sale aft er all Masses.

Parish Happenings
HAPPY THANKSGIVING!  Th e Parish Offi  ce will be closed Wednesday, November 

21st and November 22nd for the Th anksgiving Holiday!

Bethlehem Christians - Christians from the Holy 
Land will be selling Olive Wood items in the Commons 
November 24th and 25th aft er Mass. Th ere will be all 
kinds of items such as crosses, creches, and fi gurines 
made from real Holy Land olive wood. Th is is a great 
opportunity to own something from the Holy Land or 
to give as gift s.
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Small Groups
Exploring God with Us Men’s Small Group

Last Wednesdays of the month
7:00 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.

Please visit the table in the commons for these small 
groups to sign up or on our website at 

http://www.icchampton.org/icc-small-groups/

RCIA
We welcome all those who may be interested in exploring 
the Catholic Church or returning to the Catholic Church 
after being away.  If you would like to learn more, come 
and take the first step.  We meet on Tuesday evenings at 
7:00 p.m.

Religious Education
Classes have begun for our children.  But it is not too 
late to register. The registration form is available online 
at icchampton.org.

We are seeking a 5th grade Catechist for January to May.  
If you are able to teach on Sunday mornings from 9:45 
a.m. - 10:45 a.m, please contact Cass in the parish office.  
Please consider this ministry! 

First Reconciliation
Classes have begun for First Reconciliation prep for 2nd 
and 3rd graders.  Our next meeting will be November 
27th from 6 pm to 7 pm.  This meeting is for the children 
only.  Children in public school and Catholic school are 
welcome. 

Baptism for young children and infants:
Our next Baptism preparation is December 17th for 
January Baptisms.  Please consider registering for this 
next opportunity to Sacramentally begin your child’s 
initiation into our Catholic faith community.

Thank you to the Virginia Living Museum who donated 
several tree saplings to the parish for the Blessing of 
Tree Seeds which took place last Sunday.  Please support 
those that support us!

Faith Formation

Vino and Vespers:  November 29th, 7:00pm-8:30pm
Our first Vino and Vespers features Fr. John Baab. 
Fr. John is a newly ordained priest of the Diocese of 
Richmond who is currently serving as parochial vicar 
at Church of the Ascension in Virginia Beach as well 
as school chaplain at Bishop Sullivan Catholic High 
School! 

Keep your calendars marked for our Young Adult 
Advent speaker series, Vino and Vespers. This an 
evening of prayer, a talk from a speaker in our local 
community, and refreshments! This year, our Advent 
theme is focused on finding hope amidst times of 
darkness. All young adults are invited!
Vino and Vespers Dates:

November 29th, Fr. John Baab
December 6th, TBD
December 13th, Shannon Wojonowski - Director 
of House of Mercy, Williamsburg, VA 

Next Young Adult Brunch:
Sunday, December 16th at 12:15 p.m.

Any questions? Please contact Ben Fleser at benfleser@
icchampton.org. God bless!

Young Adults

Middle School Youth Ministry (Grades 6-8) 
Next meeting: Sun, Dec  2nd, from 9:45 a.m. -10:45a.m.

High School Youth Ministry (Grades 9-12)
Next Meeting: Sun, Dec 2nd, from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  
Dinner will be provided.  We want to especially thank 
Carol Skubic for taking time to share inspirational 
stories with us on November 11th about her ministry 
in the SCI unit (Spinal Cord Injury). The stories she 
shared with us about the lives of those who experienced 
immense trauma were very moving and gave testimony 
to the power of faith and hope. Thank you, Carol!

Confirmation (Grade 10)
Next class is Sun, Dec 2nd, 4:00 p.m. - 5:30 p.m.  

Diocesan Youth Conference
February 8th-10th, 2019
Registration is still open for the Diocesan Youth 
Conference! The registration deadline is Tuesday, 
December 18th for the early bird rate! PLEASE contact 
Ben Fleser ASAP about a registration form and for more 
information, or visit evangelizerichmond.org/events/
dyc2019. Please also submit $75 with your registration 
form! Please don’t let costs be prohibitive, contact Ben 
Fleser with questions regarding assistance! Thanks! 

Youth Ministry
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Social Ministry
Health Ministry
November is National Family Caregivers Month. This is 
a time to celebrate the contribution of those volunteer 
friends and family members who support a loved one with 
their health or managing a disability. We’re thankful for 
the contributions of the more than 44 million Americans 
who care for a family member, friend, or neighbor. Join 
us as we celebrate the contribution of caregivers and find 
better ways to support them as they care.
 
Thanksgiving Bags and Angel Tree
It is almost holiday time and the children of Forrest 
Elementary need our help. For the last 6 years we have 
had a relationship with Forrest Elementary School 
through our Angel Tree and Knights of Columbus 
ministries. Stay tuned for upcoming information on the 
Angel Tree!

Christmas Cards for Vets
Sign a Christmas Card for a Veteran!  See the Knights of 
Columbus ministry table.

Sunday Supper
Our ministry was blessed to serve 144 guests this week.  
Our menu included Shepard’s pie and Sloppy Joe’s with 
green bean casserole.  We offered fresh salad and desserts.  
Kathy Nugent was our cook with assistance from other 
Sunday Supper volunteers.  Our guests stopped at our 
give away table and brought home a bag of non perishable 
items, bread and some fresh produce.  We also held a 
seminar on the the New Medicaid Expansion presented 
by Donna Fayette to further help our guests with medical 
decisions.  Thank you to all our volunteers who come 
week after week to make this ministry a success.  Thank 
you to our Bishop Keane Institute who graciously 
donated desserts.  Praise God for guiding us each week 
to carry out his work.

The Sunday Supper Ministry is planning to give our 
guests a Christmas goody bag on December 16th.  We 
are asking for any TRAVEL SIZE ONLY toiletry items.  
Some of our guests are also in need of socks, knit hats, 
and gloves.  There will be a box or basket available at 
the Sunday Supper table for your donations.  We will 
be collecting items each weekend after masses starting 
November 17 through December 9.  We will give the 
goody bags to our guests on Sunday, December 16th.  
Thank you in advance for your generosity.

Hospital visitation
Do you have a family member in the hospital? Please 
notify the parish if they would like to be visited by one of 
our parish Ministers of Care. In accordance with HIPAA 
regulations and hospital policy, we can only visit if we 
are invited by the family or patient.

Ralph Schutte, the father of Ann Dunn, died on 
November 1, 2018 in Dodgeville, WI. A funeral Mass 
was celebrated on November 7, 2018 at St. Joseph 
Catholic Church in Dodgeville.
Cards and condolences may be sent to: 

Ann and Tom Dunn
6309 Cheshire Drive
Suffolk, VA 23435-3060

Olga Holt, the sister of Vermelle Graham, died in The 
Bronx, NY on November 7, 2018. 
Cards and condolences may be sent to:

Vermelle Graham
Seton Manor
215 Marcella Rd, Apt. 105
Hampton, VA 23666

Anne Kukla, the mother of Suzanne Bill died on 
November 11, 2018. A private family funeral will be 
celebrated at St. Jerome Catholic Church.
Cards and condolences may be sent to:

Suzanne and Gary Bill
117 Elm Lake Way
Yorktown, VA 23693

Letter of Thanks

Volunteer Opportunities
Volunteer Receptionist 
A volunteer receptionist is needed for Tuesday 
afternoons for a 4-hour shift. Hours are 1PM - 5PM.  
Training provided. Contact: Katherine Gibbons in the 
parish office or at katherinegibbons@icchampton.org

Coffee and Donuts Ministry
We are looking for additional volunteers to serve coffee 
and donuts after the  8:30am Mass and the 11:00am 
Mass.  This is a wonderful opportunity to serve our 
parish community and get to know parishioners. The  
time obligation is about once per month.  Contact 
Katherine Gibbons in the parish office.

Eternal Rest

BLESSINGS ABUNDANT!! In the last week or so I have 
received numerous expressions of birthday remembrance 
from parish members, as I turned 73 years old! I am 
touched, and deeply appreciative of your thought-filled 
acts of kindness!

- Humbly, Monsignor Bob Perkins
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Christmas for Vets
Th e Parish KofC Council is in the process of collecting 
items to give to the men and women at the Hampton 
Veteran’s Hospital. For the past 3 years the Parish 
Knights have provided Christmas stockings with 
Christmas cards, snacks, small clothing items; i.e. socks, 
knit hats, tee shirts, personal hygiene items, travel size: 
soap, shampoo, hand sanitizer, toothpaste, toothbrushes, 
dental fl oss, etc.

Please visit us at the Knights of Columbus table in the 
Commons to sign a Christmas Card and to drop off  a 
stocking item or monetary donation. Stockings will be 
delivered to the Veterans on December 18th.

Keep Christ in Christmas Cards Sales
A limited supply of 2018 KCIC Christmas Cards and 
Seals will be on sale aft er each Mass during the month 
of November.  Sponsored by your parish Knights of 
Columbus Council.  Proceeds from the sales will go to 
support this year’s Christmas Stockings for Veterans.

Catholic Charities Seeks Committed, Compassionate 
Individuals Companion Care
CCEVA is hiring several Companion Care workers 
to provide companionship to clients enrolled in the 
Companion Care Pilot Program in order for them to 
stay socially engaged and to provide assistance with 
their daily activities in order to remain in their home 
comfortably and safely. Th e Companion Care Program 
provides non-medical, in-home support services such 
as: home management (light housekeeping, laundry, 
bed making, and trash removal), meal planning and 
preparation, grocery shopping and running errands for 
client, transporting clients in your car to run errands 
and shopping, and providing medication reminders.  
For more information, please call Vanessa Dunlap at 
(757) 875-0060.

Cursillo
Want to Be a Friend, Make a Friend or Bring a Friend 
to Christ, but don’t know what to do or where to 
start? Consider participating in a Cursillo weekend. 
Cursillo is a three-day weekend that is fully sanctioned 
by the Catholic Church and Diocese of Richmond. 
Th e weekends are sponsored by lay Catholics with the 
assistance of ordained priest and deacons.
Th e following are the 2019 weekends that all take place 
at the Williamsburg Christian Retreat Center.  
Up Coming Cursillo Weekends

March 14-17, 2019 (women’s)
September 12-15, 2019 (men’s)
October 17-20, 2019 (women’s)

If you are interested in learning more about the Cursillo 
movement or participating in a weekend, email Nicole.
ghrcursillo@gmail.com or call 757-874-5670.
If you are have already made your Cursillo and do not 
currently receive emails from the Greater Hampton 
Roads (GHR) Cursillo movement, please let us know at 
the email above. 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter
Take time every day to recall something to be thankful 
for in your marriage. Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
has been teaching couples good communication skills for 
over 50 years! Sign up today to enrich your marriage on 
a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend on Mar 1-3, 
2019 in Hickory, NC and Mar 22-24, 2019 in Herndon, 
VA. Early sign up is recommended. For more information 
visit our  website at: https://renewmarriage-vasouth.
org/ or contact us at applications@renewmarriage-
vasouth.org or 757-690-1369.

Community Events

Parish Finances
November Financial Information

Income Budget: $857,355.00
July 1, 2018 - June 30, 2019

Current
11/11/2018 Month to Date YTD

Budget Needed $16,176.51 $32,353.02 $323,530.19
Actual Received 11,628.50 30,405.82 259,797.87
Over/-Under -$4,548.01 -$1,947.20 -$63,732.32

Families using Envelopes/Checks/Online Giving in November: 302 out of 645
ArchDiocese of Military Services Collection November 10 & 11: $2,927.08
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ICC is a Diocesan Safe Environment 
visit icchampton.org/safe for more info

ICC has a Hearing Loop system for those 
with hearing aids. Please switch your 
hearing aids to T-Coil to hear clearly. If 
you fi nd there’s any issues, or the system is 
down, please contact Vy Barto in the Parish 
Offi  ces.

Parish Calendar
Submissions
Announce your next event or program with the bulletin! 
For publication the upcoming weekend, submit by 
Monday at 12:00 p.m.  To ensure accuracy of content 
please submit via email to iccbulletins@icchampton.
org. Announcements are published in the order they are 
received and run for at least two weeks. Simply submit:

- A short headline (title of event, date and time)
- 2-3 sentence description 
- Contact information

Please contact Katherine Gibbons or Vy Barto with any 
questions.

Advertising Available
Full color back cover advertising is also available through  
our publisher, Liturgical Publications. Please contact 
Brian Williams by phone at 1-800-477-4574. Proceeds 
from ad sales directly fund the printing of this bulletin.

Bulletin Info

New to the Parish?
Welcome to Immaculate Conception Catholic Church.  We 
invite you to visit our welcome desk in the commons to fi nd 
out more about our Parish and all of our ministries and 
activities.
Sign up to receive emails online at icchampton.org.

As a registered parishioner, receive your tithing envelopes, 
and all communications from our Parish via email and/or 
postal mail.

Food Pantry Item of the Week:
Week 1: Box of Breakfast Cereal 
Week 2: Macaroni and Cheese, or 1lb bag of rice
Week 3: Canned Vegetables or soup
Week 4: Canned Meat and Pork and Beans and Jelly

Sun, 11/18 Dn 12:1-3/Ps 16:5, 8, 9-10, 11 [1]/Heb   
  10:11-14, 18/Mk 13:24-32 
  8:30 a.m. Mass
  9:45 a.m. Pre-K - 8th Grade Religious Ed
  9:45 a.m. Post-Keane Discussion - Cardinal Cupich
11:00 a.m. Mass
  1:00 p.m. HS Youth Group Service Sunday
  2:00 p.m. Sunday Supper 

Mon, 11/19 Rv 1:1-4; 2:1-5/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6 [Rv   
  2:17]/Lk 18:35-43
  1:00 p.m. Alzheimer’s Caregiver Support Group
  6:30 p.m. Listening Circles
  7:00 p.m. Religious Studies
  7:00 p.m. Women Listening to Women 

Tues, 11/20 Rv 3:1-6, 14-22/Ps 15:2-3a, 3bc-4ab, 5 [Rv  
  3:21]/Lk 19:1-10
12:15 p.m. Mass
  6:00 p.m. First Reconciliation Class
  7:00 p.m. RCIA

Wed, 11/21 Rv 4:1-11/Ps 150:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6 [1b]/Lk   
  19:11-28 
  7:00 p.m. Mass - Th anksgiving Vigil Mass

Th urs, 11/22 Rv 5:1-10/Ps 149:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6a and   
  9b[Rv5:10]/Lk 19:41-44 
  1:00 p.m. Th anksgiving Dinner - RSVP

Fri, 11/23 Rv 10:8-11/Ps 119:14, 24, 72, 103, 111, 131  
  [103a]/Lk 19:45-48 

Sat, 11/24 Rv 11:4-12/Ps 144:1b, 2, 9-10 [1b]/Lk   
  20:27-40 
  4:30 p.m. Reconciliation
  5:30 p.m. Mass

Sun, 11/25 Dn 7:13-14/Ps 93:1, 1-2, 5 [1a]/Rv 1:5-8/Jn  
  18:33b-37
  8:30 a.m. Mass
11:00 a.m. Mass
  2:00 p.m. Sunday Supper

Bishop Knestout encourages anyone 
aware of sexual abuse of minors on the 
part of clergy or staff  of our diocese to 
notify civil authorities, call the Attorney 
General’s Clergy Abuse Hotline at 1-833-
454-9064, and reach out to the Diocesan 
Victim Assistance Coordinator, Jennifer 
Sloan at 1-877-887-9603.

Parish Offi  ces are CLOSED Wednesday, Nov 21 - 
Nov 22nd for the Th anksgiving holiday.  

Th ere will be no daily Mass on Wednesday or 
Th ursday mornings.
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Ministry Contacts

Ministry Contact Phone #
Altar Servers Steve Bove 504-5535
Arts & Environment Marie-Claude 

David
826-0393

Bereavement/Funeral Carol Dufresne 826-0393  x214
Building Use / 
Maintenance

Vy Barto 826-0393  x218

Catechumenate Cass Hooker 826-0393  x222
Children’s Liturgy Cass Hooker 826-0393  x222
Choir/Music Ministry Teresa Yoder 826-0393  x220
Communications/
Media

Vy Barto 826-0393  x218

Family of Faith Cass Hooker 826-0393  x222
Eucharistic Ministers Bev Amante 851-9453

Gayle Fronkier 838-7341
Finance Council Joe Paulus 645-4367
Food Pantry Melissa McDonald 513-6443
Health Ministry Linda Ribakov (804) 402-7781
Hospital Visitation Barbara Morgan 826-0393  x225
Lectors Dave Okerblom 329-9944 
Marriage Preparation Katherine Gibbons 826-0393  x210

Please note: Couples preparing for marriage must 
contact the parish office at least 6 months prior to 
intended wedding date.

Nursery Cass Hooker 826-0393  x222
Nursing Home Prayer 
Ministry

John Meyer 827-5620

Parish Life Committee Vy Barto 826-0393  x218
Pastoral Council Joan Kennedy 727-9233
Registration/Database Katherine Gibbons 826-0393  x210
Sacramental 
Preparation

Cass Hooker 826-0393  x222

Sunday Supper Kathy Nugent 827-5245
Youth Ministry Ben Fleser 826-0393  x221
Social Ministry Carol Dufresne 826-0393  x214
Ushers/Greeters Dan Crawford 766-2066
Young Adult Ministry Ben Fleser 826-0393  x221
Young at Heart John Meyer 827-5620

Prayers & Praise

Staff Information
Pastor, Fr. John Grace, ext. 215
	 frjohn@icchampton.org
Director of Communications & Facilities, Vy Barto, ext. 218
	 vybarto@icchampton.org
Director of Human Concerns, Carol Dufresne, ext. 214
	 caroldufresne@icchampton.org
Director of Finances, Ann Hart, ext. 211
	 annhart@icchampton.org
Director of Evangelization, Cass Hooker, ext. 222
	 chooker@icchampton.org
Asst. Director of Evangelization, Ben Fleser, ext. 221
	 benfleser@icchampton.org
Pastoral Musician, Teresa Yoder, ext. 220
	 teresayoder@icchampton.org
Office Assistant, Katherine Gibbons, ext. 210
	 katherinegibbons@icchampton.org
Custodian, Michael Pedulla, michaelpedulla@icchampton.org 
Accompanist, Mark Smeland, marksmeland@icchampton.org

Sick
Flora Alvarez, Ashley Eagle Anderson, 

Tommy Arsenault, Thomas Bass, William Bewitz,
Lyndsey Boyce, Bruce Branham, A. Robert Brown,

Debra Carlton, Phillip Castner, Gayle Coxford, Ann Daiber, 
Sherri Cooper Darlington, Nancy Dixon,

Steven Leigh Durr, William Francis, Maureen Laffey Freel, 
Dolores Genirs, Vermelle Graham, Ella Gregory,

Bobby Harrell, Rose Hrehowesik, Ryan Huey, Rachel Hulsey,
Marge Janovich, Brianna Karchner, Marilyn Kastelic,

Mark Kenline, Scott Lancianese, Mary Makowski, 
Wally Morgan, Tom Mullin, John Nunnold, Rita Nunnold, 

Linda Perry, Buena Reese, Deborah Reese, 
Linda Ribakov, Gerry Salaka, Leonila (Ann) Sletton,

Beth Smith, Helen Steele, Beverly Sustare, Kay Thornton, 
Larry Wall, Joanne Walsh, Ron Ward, 

Bob Weaver, Bev Welch

Seminarians
Rev. Mr. Tochi Iwuji, Rev. Mr. Chris Masla,

Rev. Mr. Dan Molochko, Rev. Mr. Kyle O’Connor,
Rev. Mr. Cassidy Stinson, Anthony Ferguson,

Julio Reyes, Marton Lonart, Phillip Decker,
Tom Lawrence, John Minnich, Kevin Riedel,

Dillon Bruce, Armando Herrera, Alex Jiménez,
Joe Kauflin, Patrick Walsh, Chris Weyer, Brian Sarnecki, 

David Arellano, William Douglas, Andrew Clark, Gregory 
Guilfoyle, William Buckley, Seth Seamon 

Luke Fitzgerald, Samuel Hill, Robert Kincaid,
Matthew Kelly, Jack Shanahan, Paul Thelen

Prayers and Praise
If you would like a name to be added to the prayers and 
praise list, please email and let Katherine Gibbons know. 
Please include your name and phone number so that she 
may be able to follow up with you.

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
Immaculate Conception Council 16226
In service to one, in service to all.
For more information contact Grand Knight 
John Pulvino at:  61knights@cox.net 
or visit http://www.kofc16226.org


